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I wish to comment re reducing the Amount from £13 million to £6 million.as per hearings the money available
and sources was always lacking to the inspectors dismay. I think money has dried up until dco ratified and fully
able to go ahead ie legal obstacles dealt with. Please hold rsp to full account and keep original plans and
obligations in place.
Kind regards
Kenneth wraight
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